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The cast and crew for the upcoming film 22 Jump Street set up for a shot at the
entrance of Monroe Hall on the Tulane University uptown campus. The film's stars,
Channing Tatum and Jonah Hill (gray T-shirt and backpack, respectively), have their
backs to the camera. The shoot took place on Tuesday (Oct. 1).

https://news.tulane.edu/news/lights-camera-jump
http://tulane.edu/news/newwave/100113_22jump.cfm


Students turn out on the Monroe Hall quad to get closer to the action â?¦



â?¦ while others look down from the building's upper floors to get a bird's-eye view.


